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Jasmina Farkas

From: Henry Ortiz <henryortiz9@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 2:42 PM
To: Jasmina Farkas
Subject: Re: Block 9 South - Unit 2112 APS

Thank you Jasmine  
 
Also please note that we have moved so the address that you have on file (7 high meadows rd Brampton) has changed 
to  
114 Holden Dr, Nobleton ON L0G 1N0 
You can still reach us at (416)771-6551 
 
Thank you 
Claudia & Henry 

This e-mail communication, including all attachments, may contain private, proprietary, privileged and/or confidential 
information and is intended only for the person to whom it is addressed. Any unauthorized use, copying or distribution 
of the contents of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this information in error, please notify the sender 
immediately and arrange for the prompt destruction of the material and any accompanying attachments 
 
  
 
 

On Jun 8, 2020, at 1:37 PM, Jasmina Farkas <jasmina@lifeatparkside.com> wrote: 

  
Good afternoon, 
  
As per your telephone request to Amacon office, please see attached copy of the Agreement of 
purchase and sale for your unit 2112. Please let me know if I can be of further assistance. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
JASMINA FARKAS 
SITE ADMINISTRATOR 
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465 BURNHAMTHORPE ROAD WEST 
MISSISSAUGA, ON L5B 0E3  
T. 905.273.9333 | F. 905.273.7772 

LIFEATPARKSIDE.COM 

 

<image002.png> 
    
<image003.png> 
    
<image004.png> 

mailto:<henryortiz9@hotmail.com>
mailto:<jasmina@lifeatparkside.com>


2

 
  
<9SOUTH 2112.pdf> 


